Dear Ms. Padmini,

Greetings from the United States Consulate! It was great working with you. Thanks for such a great performance. The students, teachers, the management, journalists and our officers immensely enjoyed the show. Thanks a lot for driving the intended message so effectively. You were committed, focused, time-bound and professional. I hope and trust that we will collaborate on many such programs in the future.

Warm regards,

Dr. Joe Christopher

Cultural Affairs Assistant

Public Affairs Section

U.S. Consulate General Hyderabad

Paigah Palace, 1-8-323, Chiran Fort Lane

Begumpet, Secunderabad-500 003

Telangana, India

Tel (Desk) : +91 40 4033 8483 Tel (Mobile) : +91 8374446144

E-mail : <u>ChristopherJD@state.gov</u>

http://hyderabad.usconsulate.gov/

Join us on Facebook